
FOLLOW US ON 	 @t.r.h.a.t @RosedalePrimary

Wood End Green Road, 

Hayes,  Middlesex, UB3 2SE

CONTACT US ON 020 8573 7103 www.rosedaleprimary.co.uk Rosedaleprimary@trhat.org

RPS339

FRIDAY 21ST MAY, 2021

Earth Day Poem Project

In recognition of Earth Day, the Year 6 School Council leaders 
have been running an Earth Day Poem Competition for the whole 
school. The children have been working together to establish 
the details of the competition, create posters and speak to 
all the classes to encourage children to take part. Using their 
leadership and team working skills to run this project, the 
School Council leaders will then read the poems and decide on 
a winner from each year group. We look forward to announcing 
the winners in the School newsletter within the next few weeks 
along with their poems!

Eid Biscuits

The Nursery children continued their Eid celebrations by baking 
their very own Eid biscuits! They mixed the ingredients together 
and used crescent moon and star-shape cutters to create 
their shapes before decorating them. The children relished this 
celebratory activity, and particularly enjoyed devouring their 
delicious culinary creations at home with their families!
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The 2021 to 2022 term dates are detailed on our website and 
can be accessed via (http://www.rosedaleprimary.co.uk/89/
term-dates). Please check these dates as they will be particularly 
helpful to parents, guardians or carers planning family holidays 
and activities.

Term Dates

The class school photograph proofs were distributed to each 
child last week. Orders will be limited to online ordering, directly 
to Fraser Portraits via (www.orderphotos.co.uk) or over the 
phone at 01202 692433. You will be required to log in with your 
account details or enter your proof card id to be able to place an 
order.

Orders must be placed before Monday 7th June in order to 
receive free delivery back to the School. Please note that these 
will not be delivered until after half term. Unfortunately, any order 
received after this date will need to be ordered directly to Fraser 
Portraits and will incur an additional surcharge of £4.00 per 
order. For all orders placed after the deadline date, packs will be 
sent directly to your home address.

School Photographs - Class Photographs Received

Week Commencing:  Monday 24th May

M E N U  1

MONDAY

Meal Choice 1 Chicken Goujons with Homemade Oven Baked Potato Slices 
and Beans Halal

Meal Choice 2 Chicken Goujons with Homemade Oven Baked Potato Slices 
and Beans Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Baked Jacket Potato with Various Fillings Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Gluten free Chicken Goujons with Potatoes and Beans Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Strawberry Ice Cream and Fresh Strawberries Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

TUESDAY
Meal Choice 1 Spaghetti Bolognese Halal

Meal Choice 2 Spaghetti Bolognese Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Ratatouille Spaghetti Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Bolognese with Gluten free Pasta Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Jam Sponge Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

WEDNESDAY
Meal Choice 1 Chicken Tikka Masala with Rice Halal

Meal Choice 2 Chicken Tikka Masala with Rice Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Macaroni Cheese Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Lightly Spiced Chicken Breast with Rice Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Lemon Tart Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

THURSDAY
Meal Choice 1 Roast Turkey with Onion Gravy, Roast Potatoes and Stuffing Halal

Meal Choice 2 Roast Turkey with Onion Gravy, Roast Potatoes and Stuffing Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Cauliflower and Broccoli Cheese Bake Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Turkey Escalope with Potatoes and Gluten free Gravy Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Strawberry Jelly Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

FRIDAY
Meal Choice 1 Fish Fingers with Oven Baked Potato Wedges

Meal Choice 2 Tomato Pasta Bake Vegetarian

Meal Choice 3 Gluten free Fish Fingers with Gluten free Potato Wedges and 
Beans Gluten/Dairy Free

Dessert Choice Fresh Fruit Salad Fresh Fruit and Yoghurts

Please note that all main meals are served with Fresh Vegetables of the Day

As a school, we have an ongoing commitment to making sure 
all of our children are kept safe in and out of school. With this is 
mind, we would like to ensure that all our children are aware of 
the importance of not speaking to or approaching anyone that is 
unknown to them. Therefore, when collecting and dropping your 
children off, as it is often a busy time and the site and surrounding 
areas become crowded, please ensure you have your child in 
sight at all times. If your child is in Year 6 and travels to school 
independently, you may wish to provide them with a mobile phone 
for reasons of personal safety. It is the policy of the School for all 
pupils to hand their mobile phones in to the School Office upon 
arrival where it will be securely stored until the end of the day 
when they must be collected by the pupils. 

Children’s safety will always continue to be one of our top priorities 
and we thank everyone for their continued support in making sure 
that everyone within the School community is kept safe.

Keeping our Community Safe

MAY

Tuesday 25th
Pirate Workshop - Year 1

Pirate Day - Nursery and Reception

Friday 28th End of Half Term - Staggered Dismissal time

Monday 31st May 
to Friday 4th June

Half Term

JUNE

Monday 7th Term Begins (Staggered start times)

MAY to JUNE 2021

On Tuesday 25th May, the Year 1 children will be taking part 
in the Pirates’ Workshop for the day. As part of Pirates’ Day, 
we would like to invite Year 1, Reception and Nursery children 
to expand their imaginations and get into the spirit of the day 
by dressing up as pirates! We look forward to seeing all the 
wonderful costumes on Tuesday.

Pirates’ Day - Year 1, Reception and Nursery

The School will be closed from Monday 31st May to Friday 4th 
June for the Half Term holiday. School finishes on Friday 28th 
May at the normal time and will reopen on Monday 7th June at 
the staggered entry times.

Half Term

We would like to say thank you to everyone for driving and parking 
safely when dropping off and picking your children up from school. 
We ask that, where possible, please avoid making any U-turns 
outside the front of the School. This is to minimise and ease 
congestion during peak times. There are roundabouts at either 
end of Wood End Green Road which can be utilised to make any 
turns.  Also, try to avoid driving your cars on the pavements as 
this is very unsafe for pedestrians. This will ensure the safety 
of all adults and children that use this road in the morning and 
afternoons. It is essential that we continue to work together in 
order to keep our community safe. Thank you for your continued 
support and cooperation.

Traffic Congestion and Road Safety
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